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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the Spring 2 in Froglets class. We finish the spring term off with our topic ‘Everyday heroes’. 
The topic will see us think lots about superheroes, superpowers and who around us in our everyday lives 
is a REAL hero. We’ll be enjoying the Supertato series of books and linking the topic into lots of learning 
around healthy eating. 

Here are some important dates for your diary:  

    Stay and Play sessions on 4th, 18th, 25th of March 

            Please join us until 9.30 on these days for activities, songs and makaton! 

Wednesday 10th March Parent Consultations. EYFS closed on this day. 

 
 
Spare clothes  
Every child needs to have a spare change of clothes to be left in Froglets every day please, hanging 
on your child’s peg 
 
Dressing for the weather 
Please be mindful to dress your child appropriately for the weather each day. Shoes are best with velcro 
fastenings at school. We always ask your child to have a go at dressing and changing themselves. 
 
If you have any spare wellies, we would appreciate them so all children get a chance to splash in puddles 
and access outdoors regardless of the weather.  
 
 
Parental talents and mystery reader 
We’d be over the moon to have any of you in to sing with us, do some cookery, enjoy some art, 
do some storytelling or share any other interest or talent you have. Please chat to a member of 
the Froglets team if you’re inspired to join us. 

Please sign up to read to children as a mystery reader on the sign up sheet ( near the door) and we 
would be delighted to have you join us. 
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Cooking and healthy eating 
We cook every week with the children and ask for a voluntary contribution of 50p a week to buy the 
ingredients and resources needed. Your child can give it to a member of staff in the classroom or if you 
prefer you can contribute for the half term or term in one go.  

 
And finally… 

A reminder that our aim is for your child to become a confident, motivated and 
independent learner. Remind them to ‘have a go’ at things they find difficult. We 
encourage the children to use their words to explain what's up or to have a turn with a toy 
that someone else is using, for example, ‘can I have a turn please?’ Try to refrain from 
doing things for them and tell them ‘you can do it’ (wiping nose with tissue for example 
or pulling trousers up and down to use the toilet). 
 
Praise all of your child’s successes and encourage them to make decisions and choices 

about the experiences and learning they do outside of school.  
 
We look forward to continuing to share the exciting year ahead with you all. If you have ANY questions or 
want to find out more, please speak to any of the team. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Richard and the Froglets team 
 
 


